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February 7, 2022 

Supporting HB 4133 with amendments 

 

 

Dear Chair Smith Warner, Vice-Chairs Breese-Iverson and Fahey, Members of the House 
Committee on Rules, 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide some very brief comments in support of House Bill 
4133 so long as “Social Security Number” can be replaced with “Last four digits of Social 
Security Number” throughout the bill. Doing so would clarify that clerks are not storing full 
Social Security Numbers.  

This change in the bill would occur here: 

Section I 

Line 10 (d) Social Security number Last four digits of Social Security Number. 

Line 13 (B) Electronically submit image of the person’s signature if the person is registering 
to vote using a valid Social Security number. Using the last four digits of their valid Social 
Security number. 

Thank you for the opportunity to offer support and feedback. Oregon’s county clerks 
welcome the opportunity to share professional expertise as this effort moves forward. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

OACC 

 

 


